

After a discussion with the Vice President and Second Vice President, we are in an agreement that we should go ahead with the July 10th Board Meeting and General Membership Meeting.

We can now have 50 people in a gathering and may be able to have it outdoors, if the weather is good. We have a lot of business to be discussed and taken care of and we need to get together.

We ask that those attending are in good health and have no flu like symptoms for the safety of the others.

Thank you!

Gary C.